Artkarnsas DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH

4815 WEST MARKHAM STREET o LITTLE ROCK, ARKANSAS 72205-3867
TELEPHONE AC 501 661-2000

BILL CLINTON BEN N. SALTZMAN, M.D.
GOVERNOR DIRECTOR

May 27, 1986

Ted Meyers
501 W. Algonquin Rd.
Mt. Prospect IL 60056

RE: Tuf-Tite 5 Hole Distribution Box

Dear Mr. Meyers

We have revieved a model of the above referenced distribution box
and found it canforming to the general design and materials stan-

dars established for distribution boxes. Conditioned approval for
low pressure distribution is issued for its use in this state and

after a performance record is established over-all approval will
be given.

Due to the light weight and shape of this unit we would recommend
through instructions be developed for installation and back filling
to prevent shifting and causing uneven distribution.

1f this office can be of service in the future, please contact us.

Sincerely

Veal,

Neal Glover, R.S., Prog. Administrator
General Sanitatio Section

Division of Sanitarian Services
501/661-2171

NG:dlt
cc: Gen. San. Staff

" Spual Opporeunsy Employer”



